September 14, 2021

What is ahead for the Capital Area Modellers Society?
That is an interesting question. The pandemic has played hell with all areas of our hobby and the club.
Everything has been up in the air for almost two years and now it is time to get our feet on the ground again.

First - our CAMS meetings will be restarting on Tuesday October 5, 2021. Steve Knox has stepped up and
offered his shop CARSTAR at 18 Royal Parkway, off the Royal Road in Fredericton North. for our first meeting.
We hope to get a good turnout for the first meeting, as there have been a lot of returning builders to the
hobby and a lot of new builds to be shown off. Hopefully we will get some new blood and ideas show up.

Second - the 2022 CAMS Spring Classic Show and Contest scheduled for 28 May 2022. At this moment the
show is still on schedule and the major planning will carry on. The hall is booked, so we might as well carry on
as if we know what we are doing until told otherwise. Many modellers are looking forward to this. Stay tuned
for more news coming up.

Last, there are a couple things coming up:

e the New Years Challenge which is celebrating its 11t year is on again, a chance to show off at the end
of the year. Gordon will be sending out more information as the date grows closer.

e Steve Knox is one of those modellers who are back into the hobby and he brought up the idea of a Big
scale (bigger than 1/24) model challenge. Stay tuned for more information coming up on this, should
be interesting.

That ends the announcements for now, stay tuned to out website capitalareamodellers.ca and the CAMS
Facebook page for more information.

Remember, Share the Hobby and keep on building.
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